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Royal Dutch Climbing and mountaineering Association 

 

To: 

Coaches of national boulder competition teams of Climbing Federations 

who will take part in the last boulder World Cup competition in Eindhoven, the 

Netherlands 

 

 

 

From:  

Dutch Climbing and Mountaineering Association 

 

 

Woerden, 2 April 2009  

Concern: Booking of hotel before the 1st of May for World Cup event in June 2009 in 

Eindhoven, the Netherlands 

 

 

Dear Coach of the national boulder competition team, 

 

As you probably know, on the 12th and 13th of June 2009, the last boulder World Cup 

match will take place in Eindhoven, the Netherlands. 

We would like to inform you that, because of a big musical event which will also take 

place at the same date as the worldcup match in Eindhoven, there are hardly any  hotel 

rooms available in the city of Eindhoven. 

Because of this inconvenience, the organisation of the Eindhoven boulder World Cup 

match has done its uttermost best to find a suitable hotel for the athletes in the vicinity 

of Eindhoven. 

The hotel which has been found is the NH Hotel Koningshof in Veldhoven.  

(http://www.nh-hotels.com/nh/en/hotels/the-netherlands/veldhoven/nh-conf.-centre-

koningshof.html?action=search ) 

 

To claim some of the rooms for your team the following information and 

handling is very important: 

1. Your reservation has to be done before the 1st of May! 

2. Per team one reservation has to be made (no individual reservations of athletes 

will be accepted) 

3. One contact person per team: Name, telephone number and email address! 

4. Confirmation of your reservation has to be done with a down payment in advance 

with credit card (no billing afterwards!) 

5. At least one week in advance of the 11th of June, you have to supply the hotel 

with a list of all the names of the athletes. 

6. Reservations can be made by sending an email, containing the necessary info as 

mentioned above, to b.verbeek@nh-hotels.com  At ‘subject’ mention ‘hoteldeal 

World Cup Boulder’ 

 

When your team does not apply for rooms in the Koningshof in Veldhoven before the 1st 

of May, we cannot guarantee that you will be able to find suitable accommodation for 

your athletes in Eindhoven. 

We are very sorry for the inconvenience caused by this. 
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Royal Dutch Climbing and mountaineering Association 

Nevertheless we hope to see you all with your teams at the 12th and 13th of June in 

Eindhoven! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The organisation of the Boulder World Cup match in Eindhoven, 

 

NKBV (Dutch climbing and mountaineering association) 

Monk Bouldergym, Eindhoven 

 

i.o. 

 

 
Mirjam Jansens 

NKBV 

 

 

 


